From: Joan Gelber

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Governor"s Clean Energy Plan
Date: Monday, September 02, 2019 8:46:36 PM

I heartily endorse the criticisms made by the Sierra Club regarding the proposed Clean Energy
Plan. We want NO new pipeline, no support for fossil fuels, no fracking. We want solar and
wind and water power.

Yours truly,

Joan D. Gelber
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